
Please vote no on SB 941. It will not stop crime and will make me criminal if I borrow or 
loan a gun to or from a trusted hunting partner. I purchase several firearms every year 
from gun dealers at gun shows which involve a back ground check for each purchase. I 
would like the state of Oregon to have a firearm purchase card with a back ground 
check like I do for my concealed handgun license that I renew the same way so all I 
have to do is show my Oregon firearm purchase card when I want to make a firearm 
purchase. If I can be trusted to carry a loaded concealed handgun I should be trusted to 
make a firearm purchase. More regulations of SB 941 will not make the streets safer. 
 
Thank You 
David Boyd 
2940 Jackson st se 
Albany Or 97322 
 
NRA Life Member FHC1651N 
Rocky Mountain Elk Life Member 10916L 
Oregon Hunter Association Life Member 6017 
 Oregon Concealed Handgun License 92-2422 
Utah Concealed Firearm Permit C708525 
 


